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It's hard to believe this year is already almost haltway
over, and summer is on its way! Spring this year
brought us beautiful blooms as always, and the azaleas
up at Makinoharu Campground were especially lovely!
With the rainy season underway, I'm looking forward to
drizzly days and seeing rice fields grow surrounded by
hydrangeas glistening with rain drops. I'm also looking
forward to the event we have planned this month! On
Sunday the 18th of June, in conjunction with Sawada
neighbourhood association and Makinoharu
Campground, we are holding a fun day out complete
with team games, quizzes and camp cooking! For more
information, please see the town website or our
Instagram account. Last month we visited Kyu Kurauchi
Tei to see this year’s Tango no Sekku displays of dolls
and samurai helmets. In April we also held our regular
picture book reading in English at Comare, and this
time it was Easter themed! Since we love taking photos
of the oh so cute kids, we made paper bunny ears first
and dressed ourselves up before enjoying a time of
reading about Easter egg hunts and singing together.
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